
To: Legal and Constitutional, Committee (SEN); 
 

Subject: M/s. Julie Dennett--C"ttee. Secretary---
Senate Legal and Constitutional C"tee.---
Re the Radioactive waste disposal issue/s.

Date: Monday, 8 March 2010 3:37:46 PM

Dear Madam and the Members of the Committee. 
 
I am not well versed on the disposal issues of Radioactive materials, 
HOWEVER:- 
 
1)   The people owning the land where such material is to be placed 
need to be consulted AND listened to. 
 
2)   Assuming the "waste" needs to be SECURED/SAFE----then there 
is an absolute necessity to have GOOD, RELIABLE, ONGOING, 
APPROPRIATE PERSONNEL CONTINUALLY PRESENT to provide such 
SECURITY. 
 
3)   Australia cannot afford to have such people spread around the 
country-------This seems to demand that the "waste" may be better 
(more reliably and economically) "secured" close to the source of 
production and useage----Meaning only ONE security issue not several. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read this memo. 
I have cc'd the email to myself for your information. 
Regards Bob Madell. 
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